
Senior Center to host free informational event on May 31 
by Staff Report  
21 hours ago | 309 views | 0  | 3  |  |  

The Yadkin Valley Senior Center is hosting “Medicare Summary Notices: Are 
Those Charges Really Mine?” on Friday, May 31 at 1 p.m. 

The North Carolina Senior Medicare Patrol Program is holding a free event to 
help you protect seniors from Medicare fraud, waste and abuse. 

For more information, call the local SHIIP (Senior’s Health Insurance Information 
Program) coordinating site, the Yadkin Valley Senior Center, at 336-526-1087. 

The Yadkin Valley Senior Center is a YVEDDI Program and is funded by the 
Counties of Surry and Yadkin, The Yadkin County United Fund, The Yadkin 
Valley United Fund, The State of North Carolina and grants, donations and 
fundraisers. 

The North Carolina Senior Medicare Patrol Program is part of the North Carolina 
Department of Insurance and receives federal grant funding from the 
Administration for Community Living, U.S. Department of health and Human 
Services. This project is supported by grant number 90MP0132. 
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